March 6, 2015

RE: Summer Shift Bid

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
There have been some initial discussions on time lines for a summer shift bid.

Tentative time frames would be to conduct a bid in May with the start of a new
schedule in late May or the first week of June.

Please refer to the bulletin boards for accurate and up-to-date informationas it

becomes available. B

In Solidarity, S

Chris Thompson

Chief Shop Steward

Telephone: 604.303.0461
Facsimile: 604.303.0481
Toll Free Telephone: 1.877.303.0461
Toll Free Facsimile: 1.877.303.0481
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